
June 11, 1999

Administrator
Federal Aviation Administration
800 Independence Avenue.  SW
Washington, DC 20591

Dear Sir:

The Queens Civic Congress is an umbrella organization of ninety-
two 
civic associations representing the two million residents of Queens County, 
New York City.   We are writing to demand that  the FAA conduct  a full 
public review of the allocation of PFC money to pay  for the construction of 
the NY & NJ Port  Authority’s  Light Rail  System from John F.  Kennedy 
Airport to Jamaica, Queens. 

The United States Circuit Court for the District of Columbia in the 
matter of ATA v. FAA mandated a new review.  We believe the entire scope of 
the project needs to be examined in view of the very low projected users of 
this system and the fact that baggage can not be checked in at this location.

Please advise us of when and where the hearings will be conducted, 
because we intend to make a presentation. Thank you.

Truly yours,

                                             Sean M. Walsh
President


